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Hello everyone! 

We hope that your children have enjoyed their first few weeks back at school – it’s 

been a busy start to the year but there is already lots of lovely learning happening 

around Two Gates.  On Friday (24th September), we’d like to welcome you into 

school so that you can see your child’s classroom and informally meet their teacher 

after school.  We will also be running our MacMillan Coffee Afternoon in the Hall 

where you will be able to purchase a hot drink and cake, with all proceeds going to 

this very worthy cause.  If you’d like to join us after school on Friday, please collect 

your children from their usual pick up place and then make your way down the 

school drive.  We will be opening the blue doors into the hall for you to make your 

way to classrooms and to access the Coffee Afternoon, as soon as the teachers are 

back in their rooms after home time. 

PLEASE BE AWARE THAT A FACE COVERING MUST BE WORN WHEN YOU ARE 

MOVING AROUND SCHOOL AND IN CLASSROOMS, FACE COVERINGS CAN BE 

REMOVED WHEN YOU ARE SEATED FOR COFFEE AND CAKE.  THIS IS TO KEEP OUR 

COMMUNITY SAFE.  WE ALSO ASK THAT, TO KEEP NUMBERS ON SITE TO A 

MINIMUM, ONLY ONE PARENT PER FAMILY ATTENDS. 

Thank you for your support. 
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